January Monthly Memo

YEAR

MONTH

2024

JANUARY

**Mud Routes will NO longer be in effect after the break

What's Happening at Bridges

Enrollment for Session 3 will open on the Tuesday students return from break. Please remember that there is no afterschool that first week students return. Bridges will begin again on Monday the 8th.

Please feel free to join the NES Bridges
Facebook page to stay up to date on important
announcements, as well as see what your children
are doing at afterschool. Join by searching up
NES Bridges Afterschool on Facebook, or scan
the QR code here.

January Dates:

Jan 1- New Years Day

Jan. 5- Frozen Play

Jan. 8-5th Grade Field Trip to StarBase

Jan, 9- NES Winter Arts Night

Jan, 10- 1:00 Dismissal

Jan. 12- PK Concert 1:45 PM

Jan. 15- MLK Day No School

Jan. 15- Feb. 1- Winter Assessment Window

Jan. 16- PTNO Meeting Jan. 29- Rocket Launch

January Breakfast and Lunch Menus

January Breakfast Menu

January Lunch Menu

IMPORTANT LINKS

Northfield Ski Club

Connecting Hope Winter Warm- Up

NES Winter Arts Night

NES wants to give a huge thank you to South Mobile for granting us the 500\$. NES is so grateful to have received the grant and will do great things with the money to keep educating the students of NES.

Northfield PTNO News:

Northfield Parent Teacher Neighbor Organization (PTNO)

invites you to our monthly meeting! When: January 16th @ 6:30-8PM

Where: NES Library

The Northfield PTNO will be hosting a FREE Movie Night in the NMHS Auditorium on January 19th at 6pm. Popcorn is FREE and other concessions will be available for sale. NES students will vote in class for the feature presentation from the following choices: Elemental, Wish, Little Mermaid, Trolls Band Together, or Leo. All Northfield students and their caregivers pre-K through 5th grade, including home school programs are welcome.

Questions? Contact the Northfield PTNO at northfieldptno@gmail.com

Allied Arts News:

Art Studio News from Julie:

We are so excited to share art work with you at our WINTER ART + MUSIC CELEBRATION that has been rescheduled for Tuesday, January 9th from 5:00-7:00pm for grades K-5 at the NMHS Auditorium. We hope to see you there! Donated recycled items: We are now collecting 16-24 oz, disposable plastic water bottles that we will be upcycling into a beautiful work of NES art. We need one bottle per learner, so please send in extras if you have them. We're also looking for lots of tp rolls and small boxes please, as well as any used wrapping paper or old calendars. THANK YOU for your continued support and your generosity! News from the Nurse's Office:

Spending time outside in the winter is beneficial to everyone's health. It is recommended that children spend at least three hours a day, in shorter intervals, outside. Getting out of a stuffy house and into the fresh, chilled, outdoor air strengthens your child's ability to fight off infections and helps with allergies. Outdoor play helps work off some of that built up energy and exercises some of those larger less used muscles. Here is a link to some very creative ideas for spending time outside in the winter: https://www.mommynearest.com/article/20-outdoor-winter-activities-your-kids-will-love

P.E. News from Mr. Gonneville:

Hello Everyone,

Our next Comiskey Comets' practice will be Tuesday, January 2, 2023. Happy Holidays to you and your family.

Wellness News from Carly:

Welcome to a new year of opportunities, challenges, and growth! A very exciting week is about to happen at NES! The Great Kindness Challenge will occur January 22-26! Early Act is busy preparing kindness activities here, and you can find the family and school editions at their website to join in the fun! Giving kindness and love is a magical gift that lasts a lifetime and costs you nothing more than words and actions. Kindness really does matter!